
STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to 6th year student Eve McMahon 

who is back to her record-breaking ways!

Eve has been awarded the Youth Sailor of the 

year 2021 award. This is the third year in a row 

that Eve has claimed this prestigious award, 

something that has never been achieved by an 

Irish sailor before! We are very proud of Eve  and 

wish her continued success on the waves.
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MASTERCLASSES

This Thursday, April 28th we have 

Geography with Breege Henry. It is 

for 6th years and will be live online 

at 5pm. Link is on Moodle.

This Wednesday, April 27th we have  

Biology with Wesley Hammond. It 

is for 5th & 6th years and will be live 

online at 7pm. Link is on Moodle.

We move from April showers towards the realm 

of the darling buds of May. You have, we hope, 

had some relaxation time over the Easter Break 

and return to The Institute with the batteries 

recharged, ready to take on the final furlong!

There are a few weeks left until the end of term. 

Use these days wisely. Stick to the plan and 

attend classes as per your timetable. These last 

few weeks of term afford time for revision and 

preparation for exams. We urge you now to 

concentrate your efforts on the forthcoming end 

of year and Leaving Certificate written exams. 

Summer beckons and it will be all the sweeter if 

you do your very best for the rest of term. Good 

luck, work hard and remain focused.

Kind regards,

Yvonne, Hugh and Liam.

DEAR STUDENTS,

AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE 

Revision this Tuesday with Catriona Hendry. 

Times: 13:30 & 14:30 & 15:30 

26th April – Soil 2



STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

Congratulations to 6th year student Eileen Curran 

who recently won the prestigious Walton Cup 

(Senior Brass Competition)  at this year’s Feis 

Ceoil. The Feis Ceoil is Ireland’s largest classical 

music competition. It promotes excellence in the 

learning and performance of music across all 

ages, levels and disciplines. Well done!

WELLBEING

Congratulations to 6th Year student Denis 

Gilevskiy who has been accepted to Harvard on a 

squash scholarship. Denis has enjoyed significant 

success in squash from a young age. He has 

shown great determination and dedication to his 

sport. We wish him continued success in squash 

and his studies in Harvard!

Welcome back students,

We hope you had a lovely Easter break. The 

guidance counselling team are looking forward 

to supporting you through the final weeks of the 

school year. Please sign up for an appointment on 

the guidance noticeboard or drop in any morning 

8.30-9.30am, no appointment necessary.

WEEKly Webinars
Those of you who are interested in studying in the 

USA, don’t miss this week’s webinar. As always, 

4pm on Wednesday and the link is on Moodle.

Have a great week, 

Aoife & Helen

Food for Fuel Week
Is on this Monday 25th  - Friday 29th of April. Keep 

an eye on the digital screens and noticeboards for 

further information.

We encourage students to share quick and easy 

healthy recipes with photos -  which we will put 

on the digital screens in the school.  Send to: 

studentwellbeing@instituteofeducation.ie 

We cannot emphasise enough the importance of 

diet in the approach to exams. We will compile 

these - along with insights from our health and 

wellbeing guru Brian and our nutritional expert 

Andy - into a useful guide for students regarding 

diet and caffeine consumption. 

GUIDANCE


